
ST FRANCIS OF ASSISI  

UPDATE 

  
Term 2 

Week 1  

28th April 2017 

A reminder to families that we have a new canteen provider. The new company offers a menu that          

contains a lot of fresh made foods (no additives or preservatives). See the new menu attached. 

The new online ordering system will be up and running on Sunday for Monday’s lunch 
orders. We will be moving away from Munchmonitor and using a new system called 
flexischools. If you have money on your Munch Monitor account and require a refund 
please send an email to help@munchmonitors.com and allow up to 30 days for a re-
fund. There are no account transfers available, as these are two separate businesses. 

 02/05 Diocesan Cross Country at Eastern Creek 
 04/05 Year 6 Reconciliation 
 05/05 CBA School Banking Officer to speak at assembly 
 09/05 Yr 3 & 5 NAPLAN - Spelling, Writing and Grammar 
 10/05 Yr 3 & 5 NAPLAN - Reading 
 11/05 Yr 3 & 5 NAPLAN - Numeracy 
 11/05 Year 6 Mass 
 12/05 Mothers’ Day Breakfast & Liturgy 

DATES COMING UP 

CANTEEN UPDATE 

Students should have returned to school in their full winter          
uniform. We do understand if the weather is still warm that the full 
summer uniform would be more comfortable and may be worn. We 
expect the students to be in their complete winter uniform by   
Monday 9th May. 

There is a new winter uniform available for purchase for the stu-
dents who need a new winter uniform. The winter uniform includes: 

FOR GIRLS A new checked tunic, yellow blouse, new tie and navy 
blue tights. 

FOR BOYS A new long sleeved shirt with the school logo, a new tie 
and navy blue pants. 

There is a new blue jacket to go with the winter uniform.  

Just a reminder to parents that there is a two year change over peri-
od and it is not necessary to purchase the new uniforms if your old 
one is still in good condition. 

WINTER UNIFORM 

We would like to welcome you all back to Term 2 and hope that you all have had a wonderful holiday. It was 
lovely to see all the children return refreshed and ready for a new term. 

On Saturday 22nd April, a group of St Francis students made their First Holy Communion at Good Shepherd 
Church. We will include a list of these students in next weeks newsletter. Congratulations. 

WELCOME BACK 

Each grade will wear their sports    
uniforms on the following days during 
Term 2: 

Kindy: Wed  & Fri 

Yr 1: Tues & Fri 

Yr 2: Tues & Fri 

Yr 3: Wed & Fri 

Yr 4: Wed & Fri 

Yr 5: Thurs & Fri 

Yr 6: Thurs  & Fri 

SPORTS DAYS 







 


